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On October 19, 2001, Packetup Communications Corporation (Packetup) filed an Application for a Certificate of Service Authority to Provide Basic Local Telecommunications Services and for Competitive Classification.

The Telecommunications Department Staff’s (Staff) review showed Packetup did not pass the minimum financial standards required by the Financial Analysis Section.  On October 29, 2001, Staff mailed to Packetup’s attorney the standard letter informing the company of its deficiency.

As of this date, Packetup has not replied to Staff’s correspondence.  Thus, Staff recommends Packetup’s application for certificate not be approved and the case be dismissed.
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